
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us: 

320 Fairview Drive,  
Brantford, Ontario N3R 2X6  
 
Tel. (519) 759-0380  

Twitter @stpatseagles 

October 2024 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  JK  Thomas M 

 SK  Leo R 

 Grade 1 Benson B 

 Grade 2 Gunner J 

 Grade 4 Santiago C 

 Grade 5 Aishat S 

 Grade 8 Grace S 

   

 

Welcome October 

 

May this month bring you happiness and peace. 

Fill your day with love and surprises. 

Look forward to miracles and laughter.  

 

May you find good health and abundant money, 

And the money you spend return to you in double. 

Enjoy every moment and make the most of this wonderful month.  
 

 

 



 

How to Kiss and Ride: 

• Pull into the Kiss and Ride 
zone as far forward as you can.  
This allows a continuous flow of 
traffic. 

• Do not leave your vehicle, if 
you  have to then please park 
your car. 

• Children should exit vehicle on the curb side of 
the car. 

• Children should travel with bags in the car. 

• Be timely. Make sure your children enter or 
exit the vehicle within two minutes. 

• Stay in sequence. Don’t cut into the queue. Al-
low other vehicles to follow you into the Kiss and 
Ride zone in an orderly manner. 

• If you cannot see your child waiting, exit the 
Kiss and Ride, proceed out of parking lot and re-
enter the Kiss and Ride zone. 

• Ensure children have safety restraints fastened 
before driving off. 

• Do not do U-turns in busy school zones.  They 
are dangerous and put all children at risk. Do not 
reverse into oncoming traffic. 

 

Youth Faith Ambassadors 
We are pleased to announce our Faith Ambassa-
dor team for St. Patrick school. The Youth Faith 
Ambassador program helps to build leadership 

skills in our intermediate students.  This program 
gives students opportunities to further understand 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and to put it into  
action.   

The following are the members of the team: 

1. Charlotte W 
2. Ava G 

3. Alicia D 
4. Aubree K 
5. Logan G 

6. William V 
7. Blake W 
8. Arissa C 
9. Eunice P 

10. Maniayah M 
11. Gift U 
12. Heidi J 

13. Leena K 
14. Brock W 
15. Jackson C 

  
Here at St. Patrick School we are a Nut 

Free School. Please DO NOT send food 

that contain any type of nut. 

 

 

We are also asking that you DO NOT 

send to school food treats for the class due 

to allergies and dietary restrictions.  

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Lunch orders open the 1st of each month and are 

only open for a limited time. 

 

You will need to make your lunch chooses for the 

entire month.  

 

Strodes (every other Tuesday) 

Pita Pit (every other Tuesday) 

Pizza (every Thursday) 

Please check your School Cash Online for  

ordering options 

 
 
 
 
 
We do have a lost and found bin at the school. 
We are asking that you please check each day to 
ensure you child has come home with their 
items and to check lost and found the next day 
if they do not have it.  

Important Dates: 

Oct. 1 -  Hot lunches begin 

Oct. 2 - Mad Science Kickoff assembly 

Oct. 2 -  Thanksgiving Food Drive Starts 

Oct. 4 -  Early Bird Draw for Chocolate sales 

Oct. 8 - PD Day - No School 

Oct. 14 - Thanksgiving 

Oct. 15—Chocolate Bar Fundraiser Ends 

Oct. 23 - Picture Day 

 














